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Tyler, Texas – October 10, 2011 

 

Construction Continues On Toll 49 At FM 724 

CH2M Hill continues to work at the intersection of Toll 49 and FM 724. The work consists of constructing a 

bridge over the existing FM 724, realignment of CR 1148 and widening of FM 724.  A one-lane flagging 

operation will continue to used be during the widening process of FM 724.  Please allow for potential delays 

in this area. 

 

CR 1148 to the east of FM 724 will be temporarily closed starting the week of October 24, 2011 to allow for 

CH2M Hill to widen the pavement along FM 724.  Motorists may use an alternate route of either CR 1149 or 

CR 1151.    

 

CH2M Hill was selected by the NET RMA to construct Segment 3B from SH 31 to I-20.  CH2M Hill began 

construction in May, 2011 and the project is anticipated to be complete in early 2013. 

 

About the NET RMA  

The NET RMA is an independent government agency created to accelerate the development of 

transportation projects in North East Texas. Our mission is to implement transportation solutions that will 

enhance the quality of life and the economic environment in our area. The NET RMA is governed by a 19-

member board of directors that represent each of the member counties: Bowie, Cass, Cherokee, Gregg, 

Harrison, Panola, Rusk, Smith, Titus, Upshur, Wood and Van Zandt. Texas RMAs were made possible 

through an initiative passed by State Legislature in 2001. The NET RMA was established in October 2004.  
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